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Dear Parents,

Last week was a busy week. Well done to Mrs Denison for organising our Languages
Day. The children had great fun learning sports from around the world, painting using
the pointillism style, listening to French books being read and trying out different
foods. KS2 visited the Great Yorkshire Showground for Countryside Live and had great
fun, as always, taking part in a range of activities and watching sheep dance! There
was Movie Night, which was a great success with nearly 30 children. Thankyou to
Fleur for organising and for all the parents who stayed to help and who tidied up
after. We also had our Get Together Weekend and it was lovely to see some of our
families joining in, with the children and adults getting to know new people from the
village. Thankyou to Bekki again for a fantastic quiz. I now know lots of useful facts
about Naburn, such as the pub used to be called The Horseshoe.

Now on to this week and all it has in store:

What's on this week:

19" June | Transition afternoon 1 with new starters from 1.30-3pm. All children
having a taster of their new classes

20" June | Tour de Yorkshire Baton relay. Ms Cordingley, Florence, Oliver, Claire and
Finlay to take part.

KS1 York City Knights Sports Club 3.05pm — 4.15pm

3.15pm Friends of Naburn meeting. All welcome.

21% June | Sports Day. We still need parent helpers at 11am please. Let a member of
staff know if this is something you can do.

22" June Young Musician Competition in Selby. Claire, Jack, Phoebe, Esme H,
Florence and Lily A are all taking part. Good luck
Performance in Selby Abbey for winners of competition. All welcome.

23" June | School Council meeting at lunch with Mrs Christison

Celebrations

This week, the certificates went to: /A
¢ Felix in Reception, for using lovely descriptive language 00
e Will Bin Y1 for persevering with a piece of writing y

e Sam in Y4 for general hard work and displaying good gardening skills
e Esmé and Lily in Y6 for working well together making an electronic loop game

The lunchtime award went to Elliott for being kind and thoughtful. Felix in Y2 also
showed us his football trophy and medal, along with Eli, who showed us his medal.
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Sports Day
As the weather is set to be fair for Sports Day on Wednesday, please make sure your

child has a hat, sun cream and lots to drink! Children may come to school in their PE
kit. Skills begin at 11am on the field then we break for lunch. School lunch that day
will be picnic style’ to include sandwiches, crudités, fruit and cake. Races will begin at
1.30pm and you are welcome to join us. If you still have a trophy from last year at
home, please return it to school before Wednesday.

Friends of Naburn
Please see the Newsletter sent out last week for up to date information on all that the
Friends are doing. Thanks to Louise for putting the newsletter together. It looks great.

Scholastic Book Club
Catalogues were sent out last week. We hope you find something to interest your
child, maybe some summer reading. Please return any orders by Friday 23" June.

Stillingfleet Open Air Service
As last year, we have been invited to take part in the ‘Churches Together’ service on

Sunday 2"d July at 6.30pm. If your child is interested in singing a song, please let me
know.

Bug Hotel
Mrs Pemberton and her class are going to be building a bug hotel and require the

foll(?wing materials. If you have any to donate, please bring them to school by Friday
23" June.

Pallets, logs, bricks with holes, cones, cardboard tubes (not toilet rolls), pieces of
bark, dead wood or sticks, roof tiles, guttering, small amount of straw or hay. Thank
you.

Many thanks, Mrs Christison
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